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E-MAIL 

 

TO:   ALSC MEMBERS & ALTERNATES, LUMBER AND WPM 

ACCREDITED AGENCIES, CODE OFFICIALS, AND INTERESTED 

PARTIES 

FROM:  DAVID E. KRETSCHMANN 

DATE: JULY 28, 2022 

SUBJECT: NON-ALS STAMP OBSERVED IN NEW YORK 

 

The grade stamp shown below was recently observed on a Facebook user’s group for a 

portable sawmilling producer in Honeoye, New York.  

 
Mr. Miller is not a subscriber to an American Lumber Standard Committee Accredited 

Agency and therefore this stamp cannot be considered an accredited American Lumber 

Standard Committee grade stamp.  In addition, there is no indication of species or 

moisture content of a product stamped with such a stamp.  There is no corresponding 

ALSC system design values attributable to lumber stamped with this stamp. This stamp 

should not be represented as evidence of structural design values, species identification, 

phytosanitary compliance, or moisture content under the ALSC system. 
 

 

cc: ALSC Officers  
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